
Eau Claire County Fair Committee Minutes 

December 8, 2021 

Meeting by WebEx 

 

Meeting was called to order by Jennifer Haan at 7:05 pm. 

 

Confirmation of meeting notice. 

 

Roll Call of members was done by Danyelle Steinke. 

Fair Committee members present: Jennifer Haan, Leticia Papke, Tammy Schelwitz, Darren Schlewitz, Scot 

Zimmerman, Bethany Strauch, Danyelle Steinke, Rachel Hart-Brinson, Missy Christopherson, Tyson 

Flottmeir. 

Others Present: Debbie Kitchen, Eau Claire County Fair Coordinator. 

Guests Present: Heather Deluka, Don Mowry, Nick Smiar,  

 

Public Comment: Dusty Bergman – Beef show moved, initial weigh-in concern. 

 

Scot Zimmerman moved to approve November meeting minutes. Second by Tammy Schlewitz. Voted 

unanimously to approve.  

 

Parks and Forest – No update 

 

4-H Leaders – New President, Lisa Rutker, Food stand in process. 

 

County Board Update – Could have in person meetings soon. 

 

Livestock – Rabbit/Poultry Check-in same time. Scot moved to allow both species to weigh-in at both 

times at superintendent availability. Jennifer second, motion passes. 

 

New Business – Livestock – Discuss weigh-in concerns because of weather. 

 

Other New Business – Sheep superintendent applications, vote tabled to January meeting.  

 

Extension Update – Rachel discussed advisory committee 

 

Friends of the Fair update – March 1st next meeting 

 

2022 Fair – Exhibitor entry, flat $10 fee instead of sell raffle tickets, vote tabled to January meeting.  

 

• Fair Theme – Sprouting Wisconsin’s Future Leaders 

• Premium Discussion, Ribbon only criteria, Docking place value criteria discussion 

• Food/Food Stands – More information needed 

• ATCP160 – discussion tabled to January meeting 

 



Fair Coordinator Report – Working on Fair Book, Parks and Rec Committee 

 

Any Discussion from Members – Showmanship guidelines 

 

Extra Activities at the Fair – Need more sponsors 

 

Next Meeting date is January 19th 2022, at 6:30pm 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:20pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Danyelle Steinke 

Committee Clerk  

  

  

   

 

 


